



# **Newberries Primary School**

Newberries Avenue, Radlett, Hertfordshire, WD7 7EL



Email: admin@newberries.herts.sch.uk Website: www.newberries.herts.sch.uk Telephone: 01923 857180

Headteachers: Ms N Peters & Mrs A Traxon

## PTA Newsberries Update – 14 September 2018

Dear Parents,

Hope you all had a great summer break! Welcome back to a new academic year and a very warm welcome to all the new families who have joined the school.

With a fabulous new committee in place, the PTA are looking forward to a fantastic year of fundraising with the return of some old favourites and some new events on their way too.

We have a busy and exciting term ahead as we kick off our autumn events with the **fun spooky disco on 19 October**.

We're thrilled to announce our **fireworks night at Tabard Rugby Club on 4 November**, followed by our ever popular **Christmas Fair on 1 December**.
Please put the dates below in your diaries!

But before then, there's still time to join the September draw for the School Lotto!

If you would like to help the PTA, we would love to hear from you. Please contact Nicole (PTA Chair) on 07930 371377 or <a href="mailto:ptanewberries@gmail.com">ptanewberries@gmail.com</a>.

Thank you for your support.

### **Dates for your diary**

19 October Spooky Disco Ticket information to

follow soon

4 November Fireworks Night Further details to follow

1 December (12-3pm) Christmas Fair Further details to follow

#### Regular ways to help the PTA

Lotto See the details and slip below

#### Newberries School Lotto - CASH PRIZES EVERY MONTH

If you wish to take part, please complete the form below and put it in the PTA post box (the white post box on the wall outside the school office).

Newberries Primary School's Lotto is a lottery drawn every month with three cash prizes:

1st prize £20, 2nd prize £10, 3rd prize £5

The draw will be made the last working day of each month and winners will be notified by email/ phone and via Newsberries. The first draw took place at the end of February and numbers are allocated for a year, working out at just £1 per number per month. As we are part way through the year, you will only pay for the remaining 5 months still to be drawn.

- £5 per number (as there are 5 months left in our Lotto year).
- You can pay by cash, cheque or bank transfer.
- Cheques made payable to Newberries PTA.
- Bank payments to be made to the account as follows:

Account Name: Newberries School PTA Sort Code: 20-74-09

Account no: 00663441 Reference: Your name

It is £5 per number – so please make payment for £10 for two numbers, £15 for three numbers and so on ... Your odds are FAR better than the National Lottery and you would be making a real difference, and the more numbers you have the greater your chances of winning!

The contributions the school receives through the Lotto will allow the staff to further enrich the school lives of our children in ways that would otherwise not be possible. Please contact the PTA if you have any questions at all. Thank you for your ongoing support.

~					
Newberries School Lotto					
Name:					
How many numbers required in the Lotto:					
Method of payment (please tick):					
Cheque: □	Cash: □	BACS: □			
Email			Phone nu	ımber	